
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF BRIDGEWATER, CT 
 
The Town of Bridgewater will accept bids for Revaluation of all Real Estate effective for the Grant List of 
October 1, 2022 in accordance with the Town specifications. 
 
Sealed bids for said local revaluation will be accepted at the Selectmen's Office, Bridgewater Town Hall, 
44 Main Street South, P.O. Box 216, Bridgewater, CT until 11:00 pm on Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 
which time they will be publicly opened and read. 
 
Specifications and bid documents are available on the Town of Bridgewater’s website 
www.bridgewater-ct.gov 
 
Questions should be directed to the Assessor’s office.   Telephone: 860 355-9379  Email: 
dpinter@bridgewater-ct.gov  
 
The Town of Bridgewater reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, to waive any informality, 
and to select other than the lowest bid, if deemed in the best interest of the Town. 
 
The Town of Bridgewater, CT is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. 
 
 
Curtis Read, First Selectman  
 
Alan Brown, Selectman 
 
Laz Pinter, Selectman 
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